2 Apr 05: Welcome

March was a difficult and busy month. | apologize for the long hiatus in updates.
Everyone needs to visit our Chaplain's page. John has initiated a process of
reviewing and forwarding prayer requests for posting on the Chaplain's page.
Prayer requests will generally stay on the page for 30 days, and the first request
is for Jack Northridge who is battling cancer. There is also a standing prayer
request for our troops abroad, and John has provided a quarterly update to his
lessons from life.

The Outlaws, B Troop, 1/158 Aviation Regiment change of command ceremony
is next Friday, April 8, at Fort Hood. We expect lots of pictures and commentary.
I'm not sure where they will be posted yet, but we will get them up as quick as
possible. If you want to attend this event, you had better get hold of Al lller
immediately.

Again, | am genuinely filled with remorse for having neglected my duties here. |
promise to get the scanner fired up, and get back to business ... can't afford
another Article 15 ... hope | can get a pass here.



